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SUBJECT:  Back to Basics Conference  

__________________________________________________________________________ 

On November 13, 2024, the Department of Public Health (DPH) in collaboration with the 

Connecticut Department of Social Services (DSS) and the Connecticut Long Term Care 

Ombudsperson Program (LTCOP) is hosting and presenting a conference titled, Level Setting 

Back to Basic: Critical Items Post Covid. 

 

In a post-Covid environment, the nursing home transition from response to recovery has been 

difficult and complicated by challenges that include access to qualified and competent staff.  

More so than ever, it is critical that we return to the basics.  This conference is intended to 

support nursing homes with presentations from DPH. DSS and LTCOP in taking that step. 

 

This training is appropriate for Nursing Home Administrators and Directors of Nursing.  Please 

see the attached to assist with registration.     

 

 

 

  


